2015 MEETING OF
GOLDEN VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 45-O RE
MARCH 10, 2015 Cky Ve D

Minutes of the Annual Meeting

Annual meeting of District 45-O was held at Circle D South Farm Office on March 10,
2015, commencing at approximately 1:00 PM. Present were Taylor Duncan, Russell
Patterson, David Pickett, and Nathan Erickson.

Nathan Erickson from IDWR reported on the status of the district and water usage for the
previous year. It was identified that this year the majority of the meters would need to be
audited to verify they are working correctly. The meters are read once a month during
the summer, it was asked that the users receive monthly reports of the volume recorded.
It was agreed that this would be done so the users would be aware of how much of their
allotment had been used.

It was moved by David Picked and seconded by Taylor Duncan that the watermaster for
the 2015 season be Nathan Erickson of IDWR.

The budget and resolutions were reviewed and a motion was made by Russell Patterson
and seconded by David Pickett to accept the budget and resolutions.

The water districts bank account needed to have the signers on the account updated; it
was moved by Russell Patterson and seconded by Taylor Duncan that David Pickett and
Nathan Erickson be put on the account.

Having no further business the meeting was adjourned at 1:45 PM.

Nathan Erickson



